
  
  
  
  

  A Delegation from HELEX and CSE visits ASE 

  July 13, 2008  

The CEO of the ASE, Mr. Jalil Tarif, received a delegation of the CEO of the Hellenic Exchanges
(HELEX), Mr. Socrates Lazardis and the CEO of Cyprus Stock Exchange (CSE) , Mr. Nondas
Metaxas. Mr. Tarif briefed the delegation on the developments of Amman Stock Exchange and the
latest technical and legislative developments of Jordan capital market. During the meeting, they
discussed means of cooperation between the ASE, HELEX and CSE, particularly in regard to a
project of establishing a data network that connects exchanges in Europe, Middle East and Africa.
The data network will connect capital markets and exchanges of member countries so as to bring
them forward to the world and facilitate the access to these exchanges to the investors. The
delegation also met with the deputy chairman of Jordan Securities Commission, Dr. Ahmad Mustafa,
and the Deputy CEOs of Amman Stock Exchange and the Securities Depository Center and other
officials of the capital market institutions. 
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